Somerset Hills Homeowners Association

Debbie Bruns (314) 602-8530

Eric Turcotte (618) 581-9505
Tami Kramer (314) 973-6938

Web: http://www.angelfire.com/on4/somersethills/
Facebook: search "Somerset Hills Subdivision” or
email Tami Kramer <tamikramer@kw.com>

ANNUAL MEETING OF LOT OWNERS POSTPONED

The twenty-second annual meeting of the Lot Owners of Somerset Hills Subdivision, St. Charles
County, Missouri, was originally scheduled on Monday May 4th, 2020 in accordance with the
indentures. Due to the pandemic, the annual meeting has been canceled at this time and will be
rescheduled if conditions allow. If it can be rescheduled, we will mail an announcement and post
on Facebook.

The subdivision picnic was scheduled for May 16th and the garage sale was scheduled for June 6th.
Both events are canceled and we will attempt to reschedule later in the year.

We are in regular communication and assessing the situation. If you have any questions, concerns,
or feedback, please contact us.

Debbie Bruns debbie.bruns@charter.net (314) 602-8530
Eric Turcotte luminary@gmail.com (618) 581-9505
Tami Kramer tamikramer@kw.com (314) 973-6938

Stay safe, stay healthy, support each other, reach out if you need help, and please wash your
hands. Wishing you all the best.

Respectfully,

The Trustees of Somerset Hills

Somerset Hills Homeowners Association, 865 Rambling Pine Dr, St. Charles, MO 63303



